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Emergency Ordinance 2021-3 and the Assembly COVID-19 Mitigation Plan are in effect for 

Anchorage Assembly meetings in the Assembly Chambers until further notice. Meeting 

attendees at the October 27 Regular Assembly meeting and subsequent meetings will be 

required to follow these safety measures: 

 

• Masks or face coverings must be worn at all times in the Assembly Chambers during 

Assembly meetings and in the Wilda Marston Theatre, if used for Assembly meeting 

overflow. 

 

• For individuals who cannot tolerate a face covering due to physical or mental disability, 

the Assembly offers the following reasonable accommodations: 

o Face shields may be worn in-lieu of a mask. 

o The meeting can be viewed/listened to on the Assembly’s You Tube page 

and KRUA 88.1FM. 

o Individuals may submit written testimony or testify by phone using the 

phone/written testimony form; the deadline to sign-up for phone testimony is 5pm 

the day before the meeting; there is no deadline for written testimony. 

o Individuals without a mask or face shield are not permitted in the Assembly 

Chambers during Assembly meetings or Marston Theatre if used for 

Assembly meeting overflow. 

  

• The occupancy limit for the Assembly Chambers is 125 persons total and 150 for 

the Marston Theatre.  

 

Emergency Ordinance 2021-3, the COVID-19 Mitigation Plan, the Assembly YouTube page, 

and the phone/written testimony forms can be found at: www.muni.org/assembly.  

 

### 

Contact:  

Clare Ross, Anchorage Assembly, Legislative Liaison, clare.ross@anchorageak.gov, 907-

538-2259 
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